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EXECUTIVE

President
Jim BURKE
(613)334-5537

1st Vice
Dave REEVES
(613)334-1009

2nd Vice
David MOUNT
(705)489-1614

Secretary
Dave EARLE
(613)334-7455
shrine.sec@gmail.com

Treasurer
Dean LINTON
(613)332-4491

Chaplain
Barry BRENHAM
(613)339-1366

Directors
Stephen BERRY
Barry CROSS
Kevin FUDGE
Ed OTTO

Auditors
Larry DONALDSON
Eric MUELLER

Ambassador
Barry ROBB
(705)457-7822
barryrobb4@gmail.com

Executive Meeting
January 11, 2023 — 10:00 AM
Wilberforce Legion

General Meeting
January 17, 2023 — Wilberforce Legion
6:00 PM Zem Zem
6:30 PM Dinner
Ladies are Welcome at all Meetings
Note: #1 dress - green blazer, Club tie, fez

January General Meeting will be the Annual Election and
Installation of Officers for 2023

FROM THE PRESIDENT’S DESK .. ..

Outgoing President:

| hope everyone had a great Christmas and | wish everyone a
continuous Happy New Year for 2023.

| would like to thank our Nobles who attended the Bancroft and
Wilberforce parades. Our Shrine trailer looks so much better loaded with
the Nobles as the Red Fez stands out in any crowd.

Our next meeting at the Wilberforce Legion on January 17/23 will be
Installation Night. Please wear your Club Uniform.

Our High Priest and Prophet Noble John Neil will be our Installing
Representative for the Potentate.

Noble Dave Reeves will be installed as President along with his
Executive.

| would like to wish Noble Dave and his Executive a Healthy and
Prosperous year ahead.

Thank you Nobles for your support during 2022. | appreciate it.

Looking forward to seeing everyone at our next meeting on Jan.
17/23.

Noble President Jim Burke

Incoming President:

Hi Nobles and Ladies | would like to take this opportunity to thank
everyone in our club for giving me the privilege and honour to be your
President for 2023.

We will work hard to make this year a great success and a
memorable one and support our kids to the best of our ability. So let’s
have fun this year and enjoy every moment.

Thank you!
Fraternally Dave & Brenda

"Working For The T)ospital For Rids"

UPCOMING
EVENTS

Spring Ceremonial
Belleville, ON
June 8th - 11th,
2023

Parades

Ceremonial Parade
Belleville, ON
June 10th




" COMMITTEES

Public Relations
Charles MULLETT

Dinners
Ed OTTO
Barry CROSS

News Letter/Website
Dave EARLE

Membership
All Members of Algonquin
Shrine Club

100 Million Dollar Club
Tom HAYWARD
Sick and Visiting
All Members of Algonquin
Shrine Club

Rameses Lottery Tickets
Larry DONALDSON

Hospital
Ron MARK
Eric MUELLER
Dave REEVES
Charles MULLETT
Wayne WIGGINS

Housing Chairman
Dave MOUNT

Golf Tournament
Dave REEVES
Dave MOUNT

Cake Sales
T.B.A.

Float Transportation
Hald ROBINSON
Dave REEVES
Vaughn LLOYD

Fund Raising Ideas
All Members of Algonquin
Shrine Club

UNITS

Rock Hounders ATV Unit
Barry CROSS
Chairman
Vaughn LLOYD
1st Vice Chair
Dean LINTON
Treasurer

Clown Unit
Wayne WIGGINS (Ding-A-Ling)
Chairman
Noble Dave EARLE (Harley)
1st Vice Chair
Dean LINTON (String-Bean)
Treasurer

"FROM THE DESK
OF YOUR AMBASSADOR?”

Nobles, | bring greetings from lllustrious Sir Donald A Campbell.
| trust you all enjoyed time with your family this Christmas and New Year.

January is our election night and | would encourage a good turnout to
support the incoming executive.

Noble Ambassador
Barry Robb

2022 Event Pictures:
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"Working For The h)ospital For Rids"




Sick & Visiting
Noble Jack HOGARTH just admitted to hospital

Lady Debbie MUELLER admitted to Belleville hospital, [.C.U. Unit.
She is now recovering at home.
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ALGONQUIN SHRINE CLUB PARTNERSHIP WITH SUPERIOR PROPANE

Algonquin Shrine Club has entered into a partnership with Superior Propane.
This partnership has two benefits for us:

* it will allow all members, family, friends and neighbors the opportunity to reduce the cost
of heating their homes, through BULK purchasing propane by Superior, for us, when the
cost is at its lowest and then locking that price in for all members, in our PARTNERSHIP.

*  Superior will pay Algonquin Shrine Club a FINDERS FEE for all Superior customers.

TE
PLEASNE NcT INFO In order to be part of OUR GROUP simply call:

New Superior customers will be eligible for:
I'" year tank rental free
* qualify for Shriner's special group pricing

Any questions call Noble President Wayne WIGGINS at (613)334-1245
NOTE: We can utilize this Fund raising Event and still practice social distancing.

Noble Bill O’Brien celebrating the 101 time he has seen
Santa. Bancroft Centennial Manor with Santa and Mrs.
Clause December 13/22

ALGONQUIN
SHRINE CLUB

$500.00 Donation made to Montreal
Shriner's Childrens Hospital
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